
From: Mark Roeker <roekersobush@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 3:49 PM 
To: Elmer, Linda 
Subject:Re: Here is the link for the historic designation nomination of your property - 
 
That's interesting. Since the attempt to include the Millerand failed you are required to wait 2 years 
before  
you try and strong arm us again. I guess you want another boarded up building this year instead of 2  
years from now. Your committee is a farce. 
 
On Wednesday, February 7, 2024 at 02:31:22 PM CST, Elmer, Linda <lelmer@milwaukee.gov> wrote:  
 
 
https://milwaukee.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=6508238&GUID=B3324728-DC3D-438B-8132- 
52F3DE11D20F&Options=ID|Text|&Search=231625 
  
Everything is going out via certified mail today. 
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